28th June 2023
Dear Parent/Carer
Longleat - Friday 7th July 2023

Your child has selected to attend the Longleat Trip on Friday 7th July 2023. During the
visit students will be able to walk around the park in small unsupervised groups to enjoy
all attractions. Students should ensure that they know where the meeting point is and
time to meet staff at the end of the day to ensure they catch their bus home on time.

The coach will depart Whitstone School at 9am and return at approximately 3pm. Staff
will inform students if the bus will be late due to traffic or unforeseen factors. Students
should arrive in school at the normal time and meet in the Canteen. Students will need
comfortable clothing and footwear, which includes a raincoat, sunscreen and a hat, as
they will be outside most of the day.

Longleat is fully cashless, so if you want your child to be able to buy food, drinks or
souvenirs they will need a bank card or Apple Pay facility.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and those entitled to free school meals will
be provided with a packed lunch.

Should you have any questions please don'’t hesitate to contact Mr Cope, your trip
leader.

Yours faithfully

g,

Maz Turner
Deputy Headteacher



